
Report of the Spreydon/Heathcote Community Board to the Council meeting of 8 February 2007 

1. DEPUTATIONS BY APPOINTMENT 
 
 In response to issues raised by Jacquie Christie concerning speeding vehicles in Neville Street, the 

Board decided to: 
 
 (a) Request staff to conduct traffic speed counts (without speeds being visible) in Neville Street 

between Domain Terrace and Lyttelton Street, as a priority. 
 
 (b) Meet on site with staff and residents to discuss the issues. 
 
 (c) Inform local police, the Road Safety Transport Committee and the School Travel Co-ordinator 

of the issues. 
 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision



